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Commodores Corner…

I hope everyone had a great time at Mardi Gras.... As I write this we still do not know if we won. In my mind we won! We are 
saving the float for possible re-use later this year instead of our normal tear down process. We are planning on using it for the 
street holiday parade (with some added Xmas decor) and maybe even the boat parade for the judges to sit on. Next Mardi Gras a 
haunted house? A New Orleans pub? We shall see! 

Time for some March madness! It is that time when we are all getting ready 
for some play time on the water, baseball is happening, tourists are everywhere 
and traffic is thick. The clocks changed this weekend giving us some more 
evening daylight (my favorite time of year). Speaking of getting ready, I just 
did my annual oil and filters change of 20 gallons of oil. Yes, you read that 
right 20 gallons! Hahah. Fortunately, I have a built-in pump system to make 
it a bit easier. She is ready for her next 100 hours of cruising. I just have to 
get her off the dock first. Recently, every weekend we planned to go out turned 
crazy windy and/or cold... Hurry up spring.

Our first education seminar on proper anchoring and rafting is coming up and next month we are trying to get a CPR, first aid & 
AED training seminar at the club. This will certify you at the end of the 2 hour class. Cost will be between $35-40 depending on 
how many sign up. Space will be limited. I am really excited about these new seminars and hope you all take advantage of 
them! We have some great programs set for the year

Continued…















Caladesi Kayaking… 

March 14th at noon
Boat Club

Caladesi Island Kayak Trip March 14, 2020 at 
12 Noon. Meet at Boat Club. Be ready to launch 
at noon. Sign up in the web site or call Peggy 
Schott at (727)644-0828. If you don’t sign up, 
we won’t know to expect you, if you have to 
cancel, please do so, so we don’t wait for you. 

Pack food and drink. We will paddle from Boat 
Club, go through the kayak trail and paddle 
back.

Peggy Schott (727) 644-0828





Purser’s Corner…

LATE RENEWAL OF MEMBERSHIP IS STILL POSSIBLE.

If you have not paid for your 2020 membership yet, you can still 
mail a check to: 

Dunedin Boat Club
P.O. Box 201
Dunedin, FL 34697

Late renewals do require the approval on the Board at there next 
scheduled meeting.  So, you must send in your check.  PayPal will 
not accept payments for membership any more this year.

If you paid your dues but missed the key exchange last month bring 
your old key to our next meeting March 16th for the exchange?

Jack Malard, Purser







Membership Committee…

Steven Soso, Membership Chair

WELCOME ABOARD
This section welcomes our new members, provides opportunities for 
"Good of the Club" activities for existing and potential new members, 
and provides other Membership Committee information.

HOW DO I SPOT NEW MEMBERS?
New members who have been with the Club for less than a year have 
name badges printed in RED. Strike up a conversation and get to 
know them.

NOTE TO MEMBERS WHO JOINED IN 2019 (or earlier)
If you have been with the Club for more than a year and still have a 
RED name tag, please see me at the next meeting or send me an email 
requesting a BLACK printed name badge.

WELCOME NEW 
MEMBERS!

Please join me in welcoming these bright, 
new faces into the Dunedin Boat Club:

· Craig Anderson & Linda Lack, March 
· Mike & Lorna Balint, March 2020
· Rob Coven, March 2020
· Beverley Mellow, March 2020
· Bill & Donna Sczesny, March 2020





Book Club…

April 8th, 2020 meeting
Cathy Goocher is our host

The book is “The Flight Attendant,”
by Chris Bohjalian

Cassandra Bowden is no stranger to hungover mornings. She’s a 
binge drinker, her job with the airline making it easy to find 
adventure, and the occasional blackouts seem to be inevitable. 
When she awakes in a Dubai hotel room, she quietly slides out of 
bed, careful not to aggravate her already pounding head, and sees 
his dark hair and blood in wet pool on the crisp white sheets. Could 
she have killed him? If not, who did? "The Flight Attendant" 
unveils a spellbinding story of memory, of the giddy pleasures of 
alcohol and the devastating consequences of addiction, and of 
murder far from home.

Sharon Grimshaw
Book Club Chairperson, sgrimshaw983@gmail.com

Sign up for the meeting under the Member’s 
Only section of the Boat Club website. Log-in 
then look for this month’s Book Club Meeting on 
the Events list. Click the event to go to the 
meeting’s info page and register.

The Book Club 
meets on the 
second 
Wednesday of the 
month at 7pm 
with wine and 
munchies to start 
followed by a 
discussion of the 
book.



Good morning and happy March,

Verbally reported by Pat on Feb 17th. Arlene Veldhuis was in the hospital due to 
High Blood Pressure. I followed up and Arlene is back to work and doing well.

Former Commando Dorothy Connor is a grandmother for the 8th time on 
January 28th. Her son had a little boy, Logan Christopher

Linda Fagan was in the hospital with infection. She is home.

Sharon Williams and Gary Huffaker announced the marriage of their daughter 
Alison to John Hamm in Savannah Ga.

Any questions please give me a call 631-312-3784 or email me.

Sunshine…

Renee Radalinsky reneerad@yahoo.com

mailto:reneerad@yahoo.com


Ship Store…

Spring is around the corner and the Ship’s Store 
has just received it’s last big order of Spring clothing 

- Long Sleeve Denim Shirts for Men 
- Short Sleeve Denim Shirts for Women 

- Men’s and Women’s Hats 
- 100% Cotton Tees, Assortment of Colors 

The Ship’s Store will be open before and during the next General Membership 
Meeting, March 16, Cocktails at 7:00, Meeting at 7:30

Get your Free Gift Bag with every total purchase.

Dan & Phyllis Mann
Ship Store Chairman



DBC Business 
Marketplace…

Want to Advertise? 
Send Jack Mallard a check to the Dunedin P.O. 
Box and email Jack so he knows to look for it. 
Email Jeanine Metts the copy and a jpg of any 
logo or photo you want in the ad. Or just send a 
jpg of the whole ad.

The prices below are for one year. 
So next year, don’t forget to send in 
your check. The year starts when you 
appear in the newsletter.

Business Card 3.5x2 or 2x3.5 $25

Double Business  4x7 or 7x4 $50

Questions?
Call Jeanine Metts 727-418-5224



NEW ADS

Please support or 
Boat Club 
advertisers if you 
have a need for 
their services.

https://store5.utoya.com/





